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Dear Friends,

On behalf of the people of the Palmetto State, I am pleased to welcome you to the 39™ Annual
South Carolina International Trade Conference.

This promises to be another exciting event as distinguished guests, nationally-recognized
speakers, and panelists join with other attendees for discussions and presentations of interest to
all participants. As we continue to move our state forward, it is imperative that we cultivate
global relationships that promote economic development and international trade. Ihope you will
take advantage of the valuable information and networking opportunities this year’s conference
will provide.

Michael and I thank the organizers and sponsors for their contributions that make the 39th
Annual South Carolina International Trade Conference possible, and we wish you the best for
another successful meeting.
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